
 

 

 

 

 

 

Every Sunday from Jan. 4 thru Mar. 29, Sr. High @ VVC is going 
to be running the Youth Alpha course beginning at 6:30PM with 
dinner.  

Alpha is an introductory teaching series on the core Christian 
beliefs (i.e. Who is Jesus? What is the Bible? etc.).  It is especially 
geared for teens exploring spiritual issues and asking related 
questions. The Alpha course "sets the table" for these discussion 
and talks with dinners.  

 

Would you like to help out? 

We’re asking the families to help out by signing up to bring 
various courses for the weekly dinners. Generally, we expect we 
will be feeding 30-40 people, but let's pray for more as friends 
come to check it out!   

If you would like to contribute to any of the meals, please go to 
www.signupgenius.com.  On the top right of the web page, click 
on “find a Sign Up” 

search by email: vvc2@valleyviewchapel.org 

 

Questions? Please call Debbie Geddes 908-876-5112 ext 11 

  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CNnagAo1ns4
http://www.signupgenius.com/

